
 		 	  
 
 
TO:		Nurses	(Students	in	MSN	or	RN	to	BSN	programs)	
	
Thank	you	for	continuing	to	share	your	experience	and	expertise	with	the	Framingham	State	Food	Study.		We	are	
pleased	to	have	you	onboard	for	the	third	and	final	year	of	this	landmark	study.				
	
Your	continued	employment	is	contingent	upon:		Completion	of	all	required	paperwork.	
	
All	required	hiring	paperwork	has	been	mailed	to	you.		Please	complete	and	return	the	paperwork	to	Denise	Harney,	
upon	receipt	or	no	later	than	48	hours.		FSU	must	be	in	receipt	of	all	your	completed	paperwork	before	your	
employment	can	be	finalized	and	before	you	can	be	scheduled	for	work.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	the	paperwork,	please	contact	Denise	Harney	at	dharney@framingham.edu		
or	508-620-1220			x4203.			
	
We	look	forward	to	working	with	you	as	we	continue	to	investigate	the	elusive	question--	is	one	diet	better	than	another	
for	keeping	weight	off.			Thank	you	for	the	important	role	you	are	playing	in	helping	to	answer	this	question.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Patricia	K.	Luoto,	EdD,	RD	
Project	Director,	(FS)2	
Professor	Emeritus,	Food	and	Nutrition	
Framingham	State	University	
978-568-8918	
pluoto@framingham.edu	
	
	
Denise	Harney	
Financial	Coordinator	

Framingham	State	University	(FS)2	
100	State	Street	
Framingham,	MA	01701	
dharney@framingham.edu	
508-620-1220	x	4203	
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